



In memory of Fred Smits

UAF invites you to make a gift in honor of Fred Smits in remembrance of his long and dedicated service to the University of Alaska Office of Information Technology. Your gifts will allow for scholarship awards to be given to dedicated students in the UAF School of Management MBA program.

Smits, executive director of Infrastructure Technology Services has been with the university since 1997. He came to UA after working as a civilian contractor in information technology for the Saudi Arabian Air Force, and had previously worked for several defense contractors. He has worked with computers since the late 1960's. He served in the U.S. Army in Panama and Vietnam. Smits has a business degree from Pepperdine University and received his MBA from the University of Alaska Fairbanks in December 2010.



Please use the form below to make a gift and mail it to the address listed below, or visit www.uaf.edu/giving to contribute electronically.

Please accept my gift of:	Name on card:
O \$100	Exp. Date:V-code (on back)
O \$250	Signature:
O \$500	Jighttare.
Other \$	Please tell us about yourself!
Please apply my gift to:	Name:
O Scholarships in honor of Fred Smits	Employer:
O Other:	Title:
Giving options:	E-mail address:
O Give online at www.uaf.edu/giving	Mailing address:
O Mail your gift via check (payable to	City/State/Zip:
the <i>UA Foundation</i>) to: UAF Development Office PO Box 757530	Telephone number:
Fairbanks, AK 99775	For information on how to make a gift
One-time payment with my credit card Please charge my: Mastercard	to UAF through planned giving in your will or other options, please contact:
☐ Visa C.C. number:	Tammy Tragis-McCook, Development Officer (907) 474-7042